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The recent market volatility has been unsettling and 

concerning.  However, it’s important to put this in perspective 

and realize that volatility is part of long term investing.  Please 

spend a few minutes reviewing a piece from SEI Investments 

Company that puts the current volatility in perspective HERE. 

 

Right now fear and emotion are driving the markets.  Please 

realize that your portfolios are well diversified, and we are 

monitoring this situation very closely.  
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We don’t recommend trying to time the market, and we don’t 

recommend panic selling when the markets are down. 

 

We are still here and still care. 

  

Jim and Jon 
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